
Bleeding Disorders Association of South Carolina invites you to join us on May
11th, 2024 in our STEP for Bleeding Disorders 5K Walk / Run Fundraiser and
Awareness Campaign. We encourage you to register as a fundraiser, Captain a
Team, recruit your friends, family, and neighbors and join us in Columbia. Now
is the time to rally together as a community for the 11th Annual 5K Walk / Run. 

As we have in the past, we will be holding the run/walk at Saluda Shoals Park,
(6071 St. Andrews Road Columbia, SC 29212), with our friends at Big Time
Entertainment pumping out the music, our photo booth with Props and Prints,
and special guest appearances! 

STEP for Bleeding Disorders encompasses everything the Bleeding Disorder
Association of South Carolina holds to its core. S is for Sharing Stories, T is for
Transforming Tomorrows, E is for Empowering People, and P is for Promoting
Research. We continue to be determined in our cause to raise awareness and
support for our community in South Carolina and our global bleeding disorders
family. Please consider forming a team or joining an already existing team. Or,
participate as an individual! Come meet our community and help us raise funds
too! Any amount you can donate or raise will help make a difference in the lives
of our members. 

 
Register today and join us on May 11th, 2024 at 10:00 am as we join the
community to STEP into action and Walk / Run together! Check out our
fundraiser platform website, explore all links, and learn what we do as an
organization. Make sure to check it often as we build TOGETHER this important
event.

Learn more and register at 
http://tinyurl.com/2024STEPForBleedingDisorders 

http://tinyurl.com/2024STEPForBleedingDisorders

